
 

STAFF REPORT 
 
Title: Cold Lake Regional Chamber of Commerce (CLRCC) - Ryan Lefebvre and Josh 
Holman  
  
Meeting Date: June 11, 2019  
 

 

Executive Summary: 
Delegation - Cold Lake Regional Chamber of Commerce (CLRCC) 
President Ryan Lefebvre and Vice President Josh Holman 
Present the Cold Lake Regional Chamber of Commerce’s vision for the Feast at the 
Beach; a summer wrap-up food and entertainment festival to be held August 30th and 
31st at Kinosoo Beach.  It will be a family friendly event that will have several 
components to it.  All aspects of the event will be reviewed including the budget. 
 
Background: 
 
 
Alternatives: 
 
 
Recommended Action: 
Type the recommendation here 
 
Budget Implications (Yes or No): 
No 
 
Submitted by: 
Kevin Nagoya, Chief Administrative Officer 
 


